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Sent: 15 January 2016 11:15
To: Boundary Review
Subject: Boundary Submission

Dear Sir/Madam

I am a native of South Kilkenny and am very proud of where I come from. I think Waterford
and Kilkenny work well together as it is, and do not see how a change in the boundary
would enhance Waterford's status.

I would actively support Waterford's campaign to upgrade their Institute of Technology
(IT) to University status or be the headquarters for an overall South-East University and
think the Waterford politicians and councillors would be better putting their time and
efforts into trying to find a resolution to this long-standing issue than trying to change
the boundary, which is against the wishes of many South Kilkenny citizens.

There is a good long-standing relationship between the natives of Waterford and Kilkenny
and the campaign by former Waterford Crystal workers to get their full pension
entitlements was a good example of people from both counties working in unison.

There may be a threat to this type of co-operation and unity should a boundary change
occur.

I feel very strongly about the issue and appreciate the opportunity to make a submission.

Kind Regards
Richard Holden

Co. Kilkenny
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